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Newsletter 3rd June 2023 

Monday 22nd May 2023 David Keep 
Well done Geoff for booking a fantastic     
speaker in David Keep. His images were world 
class as shown by their awards. His videos and 
talks kept you enthralled and on the edge of 
your seat. David is very generous in  
explaining how he achieves his images from  
inception, planning, taking and worked on in 
lightroom and photoshop. For members who 
were unable to attend on the night, they can 
see videos and images on his website and  
Facebook, with links on this page.   

            Click Here 

       FACEBOOK Underwater photography 

http://www.rugeleyandarmitagecameraclub.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC4LkYIdxBf-2HWxRA9mqnBw
https://www.facebook.com/DavidKeepPhotography/
https://www.davidkeepphotography.co.uk/underwater


 

       PROGRAMME 

Judge Rob Ings 

See poster for details 

Studio set ups and models 

Congratulations to Sally Arnott. Sally was given the unenviable job of fund      
raising for the camera club and within a few weeks with the help of Margaret 
Beardsmore sorting out required paperwork has secured £250 and £500.  
New display boards are now on order. Well done Sally. 

Carole’s Creative competition is now closed. Thanks to the members that have 
entered. Carole has decided to judge the images over the summer break and   
announce the winner and show the images the first week back. 



 

Closes on 7th June 

   Winner Linda Shaw 

Both are lines of Latitude 

    Click here for details 

ANSWERS TO QUIZ 

 
 

https://www.staffs-wildlife.org.uk/news/charity-calendar-competition-launched-celebrate-staffordshires-wildlife


 

CLICK HERE 

https://mcpf.co.uk/news/june-2023-mcpf-newsletter


 



 


